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HANCOCK COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
July 20, 2021
Garner, Iowa

	 The Hancock County, Iowa, 
Board of Supervisors met in ad-
journed session on the above 
captioned date pursuant to ad-
journment with Supervisors Gary 
Rayhons and Jerry J. Tlach pres-
ent. Absent: Florence (Sis) Grei-
man.
	 The purpose of the meeting was 
to attend a formal hearing with 
landowners of Cerro Gordo Coun-
ty Drainage District no. 120 Main 
Open Ditch Improvement and Re-
pairs at the Cerro Gordo County 
Board of Supervisors’ Board Room, 
Mason City, due to possible an-
nexation and reclassification of 
Hancock County landowners in the 
future.
	 No further business to come 
before the Board, motion made to 
adjourn at 11:07 a.m. by Supervisor 
Tlach and carried. All Supervisors 
present voting, “Aye,” session to 
adjourn and will meet again on July 
26, 2021.
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